
ARCH CAPE SANITARY DISTRICT 

Meeting Minutes 

August 29, 2024 

 

Board President Casey Short called to order a special meeting of the Board at 5:30 p.m. 

on Zoom.  Present were Casey Short, Tom Mattia, Darr Tindall, Steve Hill, and Mark 

Engberg. 

Public comment was solicited, and there was none. 

Darr Tindall moved to authorize payment of $250 to Matt Gardner for single-handedly 

operating the district for the past two months.  Mark Engberg seconded.  The motion 

passed unanimously. 

Casey Short adjourned the meeting at 5:34 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

__________________________   ___________________________ 

Casey Short, Board President   Tom Mattia, Board Vice-President 

and meeting recorder 


